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PARENTS OF YEAR 6 PUPILS MUST 

APPLY FOR A SECONDARY  SCHOOL 

PLACE ONLINE BEFORE 

31st OCTOBER 2017 

Parents of children in 
Y4/5/6 are invited to 

attend Open Evenings at 
 

St. Chads High School 
on 21

st
 September  

4pm – 7.30pm 
 

The Grange High 
School on 19

th
 

September   
5.30pm – 8pm 

 

                                                 

 

 

 

   

 

 

            

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

Building Work 

As you know we are 

currently having part of 

our roof replaced. Work 

has been delayed due to 

poor weather but we 

expect this work to be 

completed by half term. 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday – Commando Joe  
                    Y4/5/6 
                    Infant multi- sports   
                    Y 1/2 
 

Tuesday – Film Club Y1/2 
 

Thursday – Dance Club KS2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Class 3 will be visiting 
             Moore Nature Reserve 

on 2nd October 2017 to look at 
woodland habitats. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations  

to Mia Lloyd Bell who won  

Halton’s Bridge Competition 

Mia and Candice Steadman accompanied 

the Mayor to the Bridge Joining Ceremony. 

They were the first members of the public 

to walk on the Mersey Gateway Bridge 



 

 


